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To:  
Captain (CH) Hugo Gorziglia 
IHB Director 
<hgorziglia@ihb.mc> 
 
Subject:  International Hydrographic Review Editorial Board 
 
References: a) IHO Resolution Q2.5;  

b) IRCC-2 Meeting; 
c) XIth MACHC Resolution 11-09. 

 
Dear Captain Gorziglia, 

 
 
1. First of all, we would like to tell you that it was a great pleasure for us to see you in Paramaribo during the 
XIth MACHC. 
 
2. Regarding Item 5 of the IHO Resolution Q 2.5, discussed during the last IRCC meeting, and as accorded 
during the XIth MACHC Meeting, I would like to nominate Mr. Paul Bradley, from the UKHO, e-mail 
<paul.bradley@ukho.gov.uk>, as MACHC representative for the Editorial Board of the International Hydrographic 
Review. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
LUIZ FERNANDO PALMER FONSECA 

Vice Admiral (Brazil)  
Brazilian Director of Hydrography and Navigation - MACHC Chair 

 
Copy: 
MACHC Full Member States 
Paul Bradley <paul.bradley@ukho.gov.uk> 
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